
MONTEREY PENINSULA REGIONAL PARK DISTRICT 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING  

 
 
DATE:    March 4, 2020 
TO:   Board of Directors  
FROM: Joseph Narvaez, Ranger  
REVIEWED BY: Rafael Payan, General Manager 
SUBJECT: Approval of Contract with Salinas Valley Ford to Purchase 4x4 

Dump Truck 
 
 
RECOMMENDED ACTION 
Staff respectfully recommends that the Board of Directors approve the Salinas Valley Ford 
bid proposal (ATTACHMENT 1) for purchase of a 4x4 Dump Truck. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
The total cost for the 4x4 Dump Truck, including tax, assembly and delivery is $63,192.71. 
Funds for the purchase of this vehicle are allocated in the approved FY2019-2020 
Community Facilities District (Services) Budget. 
 
FUNDING SOURCE: 
Account Code #6793 – Vehicle Acquisition 
 
FUNDING BALANCE:  
$150,000 
 
DISCUSSION: 
The approved FY2019-2020 Budget included funding for replacement of the District’s 4x4 
Dump Truck.  On February 5, 2020 the Board approved a Request for Bids (RFB) package 
for a new, replacement 4x4 Dump Truck, and authorized staff to solicit bids from local 
vendors for this item.  Staff received two bid proposals.  Each bid was publicly opened and 
viewed on February 21, 2020 at the MPRPD Administration office.  After reviewing each 
bid, Salinas Valley Ford’s bid proposal was the lowest and sufficiently met the 
specifications set forth in the 4x4 Dump Truck bid package.  Staff is recommending the 
Board approve the Salinas Valley Ford bid proposal (ATTACHMENT 1).  The declined bid 
proposal submitted by Val Strough’s Cypress Coast Ford is available at the District office 
upon request. 
 
ATTACHMENTS: 

1. Salinas Valley Ford 4x4 Dump Truck Proposal 

AGENDA ITEM NO.  6-C 

https://www.mprpd.org/files/f56215fc8/Item0320-6C_AwardDumpTruckContract_Attach.pdf

